SUBJECT: Questionnaire on women's image

Dear friend,

Several weeks ago I have sent you a letter with copies of a questionnaire asking you to distribute it among your women-students. I realized, however, that my letters were taken in the wave of Christmas mail and, as some friends kindly reminded me, they arrived too late for the filled in forms to be sent before the deadline.

Meanwhile, I have received quite a good set of answers and feel that the study I am undertaking could take the scope I hoped for if I had more answers from your own students, given their specific background. Fundação Cuidar o Futuro

These two facts have led me to make a "2nd round" of letters and questionnaires giving a new deadline: 31st March. Can you give it to your women-students if you have not done so yet? And can you tell me how many did you distribute so that I can compare with the answers and, thus, get a first sign of their interest for the questions raised?

Thanking you for your cooperation,

Yours sincerely,

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo

